
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ‘Ohana, 
  
Photo with Pauahi 
Students are asked to report to the Midkiff Learning Center, room 102, on March 2, 3, 4 
or 5, any time between 8:00am – 3:00pm to take their photo with the portrait of 
Pauahi.  This will be the only opportunity to take their photo with the portrait.  Families 
may remember that prior to 2018 the photo with Pauahi was taken at Commencement 
as the graduate's name was called.  This is no longer the practice at Commencement 
as we now have two lines of graduates.  The only photo taken at Commencement will 
be when they get their diploma.   
  
Please remind your son/daughter to come to Midkiff Learning Center, Room 102 on 
March 2, 3, 4 or 5, between 8:00am – 3:00pm.  The students must be in their dress 
whites when taking the photo. The kihei and blue satin lei will be provided for them 
when they come to Midkiff for their photographs. 
  
Parent Meeting, February 19 
This is a gentle reminder that our parent meeting will take place this Wednesday, 
February 19 in Konia 202 at 6:00 pm.  We will be sharing information about Ho’olaule’a, 
Song Contest, Senior Prom and Project Graduation.  
  
Project Graduation 
As the end of the year quickly approaches, our Project Graduation parent committee 
has been hard at work planning a spectacular event for the class of 2020.  Project 
Graduation will take place immediately following commencement on May 
24.  Please CLICK HERE  to download the Project Graduation 
Permission/Agreement Form.  All students interested in attending the Project 
Graduation Activity must sign and complete the Project Graduation 
Permission/Agreement Form.  Kamehameha Schools requires signatures from 
both parents/guardians who have joint legal custody.   
  
There is a $25 registration fee for all students to attend.  Students may come to ‘Akahi 
Student Center on Tuesday, March 3 – Friday, March 6 to turn in their Project 
Graduation Permission/Agreement Form and $25 registration fee.  No cash will be 
accepted.  Please make checks payable to Kamehameha Schools.   
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Mahalo! 
Denny Ono 
deono@ksbe.edu 
2020 Class Advisor 


